
Fruit and Veggie BINGO Challenge  

Instructions: Each day choose a fruit and veggie tip or trick and cross it off the BINGO card once you’ve completed it. 

The goal is to get one BINGO per week and a black out or have all challenges completed by the end of the month.  By the 

end of the challenge you’ll be surprised by all the tips and tricks you’ve learned to increase your fruits and veggies for a 

healthier you!   

Try a veggie packed 
omelet for breakfast  

  

 

Ask for fruit or veggie 
as a side at the drive 
through.  

 

Create a yogurt parfait 

with fresh fruit.   

Make veggie snack packs 
for on the go munching.   

  

 

Try a new vegetable  
that you have never had 
before.   

 

Add veggies to your 
pasta. Try this pasta 
primavera recipe.  

  

 

Try an easy stir fry: 
left over or frozen  
veggies with rice.    

 

Mix a can of black 
beans or refried beans 
into taco meat.   

 

Try a frozen vegetable 
medley as a side dish.  

    

Try cauliflower rice or 
zoodles   

 

Make your own     
veggie dip or mix lite 
sour cream with a 
ranch packet.   

 

Make a smoothie with 

fruit and yogurt.   

Try a veggie based 
casserole, add all your 
left over veggies.   

 

Add dried fruit to nuts 
for an easy on the go 
snack.   

 

Make your own 
vegetable based soup.   

   

Roast some roots 
(carrots, parsnips, 
beets, sweet potato)  

  

Eat five different    
vegetables in one day!   

 

Make homemade fries 
out of regular or sweet 
potatoes.   

   

Try fresh fruit with 
whipped cream for 
dessert.   

   

Make a festive fruit 
and veg snack board.    

 

Have at least one  
vegetable with all 
meals.   

   

Try a new fruit that 
you’ve never had      
before.   

 

Pack a fruit and       
vegetable with your 
lunch.   

 

Eat a rainbow! Eat a 
fruit or veggie from the 
5 main color groups in 
one day.  

 

Replace oil with     
applesauce or    
pumpkin in a baking 
recipe.   

 

    

  

  

https://www.favfamilyrecipes.com/perfect-omelet/
https://www.favfamilyrecipes.com/perfect-omelet/
https://www.favfamilyrecipes.com/perfect-omelet/
https://www.favfamilyrecipes.com/perfect-omelet/
https://www.favfamilyrecipes.com/perfect-omelet/
https://www.mayoclinic.org/healthy-lifestyle/nutrition-and-healthy-eating/in-depth/fast-food/art-20047179
https://www.mayoclinic.org/healthy-lifestyle/nutrition-and-healthy-eating/in-depth/fast-food/art-20047179
https://www.mayoclinic.org/healthy-lifestyle/nutrition-and-healthy-eating/in-depth/fast-food/art-20047179
https://www.mayoclinic.org/healthy-lifestyle/nutrition-and-healthy-eating/in-depth/fast-food/art-20047179
https://www.mayoclinic.org/healthy-lifestyle/nutrition-and-healthy-eating/in-depth/fast-food/art-20047179
https://www.superhealthykids.com/?post_type=post&s=yogurt+parfait
https://www.superhealthykids.com/?post_type=post&s=yogurt+parfait
https://www.superhealthykids.com/?post_type=post&s=yogurt+parfait
https://www.budgetbytes.com/veggie-snack-packs/
https://www.budgetbytes.com/veggie-snack-packs/
https://www.budgetbytes.com/veggie-snack-packs/
https://fruitsandveggies.org/fruits-and-veggies/
https://fruitsandveggies.org/fruits-and-veggies/
https://www.cookingclassy.com/pasta-primavera/
https://www.cookingclassy.com/pasta-primavera/
https://www.cookingclassy.com/pasta-primavera/
https://www.cookingclassy.com/pasta-primavera/
https://www.cookingclassy.com/pasta-primavera/
https://www.allrecipes.com/recipe/222658/frozen-vegetable-stir-fry/
https://www.allrecipes.com/recipe/222658/frozen-vegetable-stir-fry/
https://theskinnyishdish.com/beef-and-bean-taco-meat/#wprm-recipe-container-9064
https://theskinnyishdish.com/beef-and-bean-taco-meat/#wprm-recipe-container-9064
https://www.tasteofhome.com/collection/frozen-vegetable-recipes/
https://www.tasteofhome.com/collection/frozen-vegetable-recipes/
https://www.tasteofhome.com/collection/frozen-vegetable-recipes/
https://www.tasteofhome.com/collection/frozen-vegetable-recipes/
https://www.tasteofhome.com/collection/frozen-vegetable-recipes/
https://www.loveandlemons.com/how-to-make-cauliflower-rice/
https://www.loveandlemons.com/how-to-make-cauliflower-rice/
https://www.superhealthykids.com/recipes/veggie-dip/
https://www.superhealthykids.com/recipes/veggie-dip/
https://www.superhealthykids.com/?post_type=post&s=smoothie
https://www.superhealthykids.com/?post_type=post&s=smoothie
https://www.southernliving.com/dish/casserole/vegetable-casserole-recipes?slide=e2e23148-9820-475d-bc04-b793e5f51ab6#e2e23148-9820-475d-bc04-b793e5f51ab6
https://www.southernliving.com/dish/casserole/vegetable-casserole-recipes?slide=e2e23148-9820-475d-bc04-b793e5f51ab6#e2e23148-9820-475d-bc04-b793e5f51ab6
https://www.southernliving.com/dish/casserole/vegetable-casserole-recipes?slide=e2e23148-9820-475d-bc04-b793e5f51ab6#e2e23148-9820-475d-bc04-b793e5f51ab6
https://www.southernliving.com/dish/casserole/vegetable-casserole-recipes?slide=e2e23148-9820-475d-bc04-b793e5f51ab6#e2e23148-9820-475d-bc04-b793e5f51ab6
https://www.southernliving.com/dish/casserole/vegetable-casserole-recipes?slide=e2e23148-9820-475d-bc04-b793e5f51ab6#e2e23148-9820-475d-bc04-b793e5f51ab6
https://www.chelseasmessyapron.com/trail-mix/
https://www.chelseasmessyapron.com/trail-mix/
https://www.chelseasmessyapron.com/trail-mix/
https://foodhero.org/recipes/category/45
https://foodhero.org/recipes/category/45
https://foodhero.org/recipes/category/45
https://foodhero.org/recipes/category/45
https://www.dinneratthezoo.com/honey-roasted-root-vegetables-and-squash/
https://www.dinneratthezoo.com/honey-roasted-root-vegetables-and-squash/
https://www.dinneratthezoo.com/honey-roasted-root-vegetables-and-squash/
https://www.dinneratthezoo.com/sweet-potato-fries/
https://www.dinneratthezoo.com/sweet-potato-fries/
https://www.dinneratthezoo.com/sweet-potato-fries/
https://vegetarianmamma.com/how-to-make-a-vegetarian-charcuterie-board/
https://vegetarianmamma.com/how-to-make-a-vegetarian-charcuterie-board/
https://www.myplate.gov/
https://www.myplate.gov/
https://www.myplate.gov/
https://www.myplate.gov/
https://www.myplate.gov/
https://spoonuniversity.com/lifestyle/exotic-fruits-you-should-start-eating
https://spoonuniversity.com/lifestyle/exotic-fruits-you-should-start-eating
https://www.heart.org/en/healthy-living/healthy-eating/add-color/eat-more-color
https://www.heart.org/en/healthy-living/healthy-eating/add-color/eat-more-color
https://www.heart.org/en/healthy-living/healthy-eating/add-color/eat-more-color
https://www.heart.org/en/healthy-living/healthy-eating/add-color/eat-more-color
https://www.yourchoicenutrition.com/healthy-baking-substitutions/
https://www.yourchoicenutrition.com/healthy-baking-substitutions/


This institution is an equal opportunity provider and employer. This material was funded by USDA’s Supplemental 

Nutrition Assistance Program – SNAP. The Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program (SNAP) provides nutrition 

assistance to people with low income. It can help you buy nutritious foods for a better diet. To find out more, 

contact your local Fit Families project.   


